
 

Summer term 

Welcome to our summer term—it’s a 

very busy and exciting time of  the 

school year. 

Important Days of the Week... 

Year 2  P.E is on a Tuesday afternoon. 

This term the children will focus on  

invasion games and athletics 

Please make sure your child comes into 

school dressed in their PE kit (white t-shirt, 

black shorts or black tracksuit bottoms) 

and appropriate footwear. Please ensure 

earrings are removed before school. 

 

Homework will be given out on a Friday 

and will be due in the following  

Wednesday.  

 

Spellings will be sent out on a Friday with 

homework and children will have a spelling 

test each Wednesday.    

Visits: 

Children will be visiting Cannock Chase 

later in the summer term. More  

information to follow. 

This term we’re learning about… 

English— Anna Hibiscus, Look Up! 

Maths —  Fractions, Time, Problem solving and 

efficient methods, Position and direction and  

Statistics  

Geography — Why do we love being by the sea-

side so much? 

History — How giant was the leap for mankind? 

Science — The Apprentice Gardener and Growing 

Up 

D.T.— Cooking and Mechanisms  

PSHE — Relationships and Changing me 

Music — Rock It—keyboards 

Computing — Spreadsheets and Making music 

P.E.— Invasion games and Athletics  

Phonics Screen Check: 

This will take place from Monday 10th June for 

some of our year 2 children.  

SATs: 

All children in year 2 will be completing  

assessments at the end of June. 

Please feel free  to come and see us, or contact us via 

class dojo. 

Mrs Norwood, Miss Turner, Miss Patel and Miss Islam  


